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9 May 2003 By Fax and Post

Director-General of Telecommunications,
Office of the Telecommunications Authority,
29/F., Wu Chung House,

213 Queen’s Road East,

‘Wanchai, Hong Kong.

Attn: Mr. Tony Wong

Dear Mr. Wong,

Re: Consultation Paper on Reduction of Licence Fee for Fixed Carrier Licences (Other Than Fixed Carrier
(Restricted) Licences) Which Permit the Provision of External Services Only.

We refer to the captioned Consultation Paper issued by OFTA on 17 April 2003.

With the objective to fully liberalize the telecommunication market, we welcomed TA’s proposal on the
50% reduction of licence fee for Fixed Carrier Licence (external services only). The reduction of licence
fee would lower the entry barrier and capital investment for new entrant. Thus, serving as a catalyst for new
entrants and achieving TA’s objective of full market liberalization. The reduction of licence fee will set
forth a precedent case for other licence fee revision. Hence, we suggest TA to disclose the calculation and

measurement rationale in deriving the 50% reduction.

If TA were to proceed with the reduction, we’d expect TA to review all other licence fee on a regular basis.
Kindly consider the above comments before making any decision. Thanks.

Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of
CM Tel (HK) Limited

Bernard Fung

Deputy General Manager

CM Tel (HK) Ltd.
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